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February 26,1985

Docket No. 50-336
A02959
A04121

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. James R. Miller

Operating Reactors Branch #3
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: (1) 3. R. Miller letter to W. G. Counsil, dated June 14,1984.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2
Supplement I to NUREG-0737

Control Room Design Review Implementation Plan
1

By Reference (1), the NRC issued an Order confirming various commitmeds
made by Northeast , Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) on behalf of Millstone
Unit No. 2 regarding;the implementation of Supplement I to NUREG-0737. This
Order requires the submittal by February 26, 1985 of the Control Room Design
Review (CRDR) program plan and a schedule for the submittal of the CRDR
summary report. Accordingly, we hereby submit fifteen (15) copies of the
Control Room Design Review Implementation Plan for Millstone Unit No. 2. In
addition, we commit to submitting the CRDR summary report for Millstone Unit
No. 2 by September 26,1986.

A schedule for performing the various phases of the CRDR is included in the
CRDR Implementation Plan. It is worth noting that, if this schedule is
maintained, the CRDR summary report may be submitted as early as May,1986.
However, the September 26, 1986 date has been provided in response to the
Order to allow for any uncertainties in our schedule and for the unexpected. As
discussed in the CRDR Implementation Plan, we are relying on the Combustion
Engineering Owners' Group (CEOG) to identify the operator's information and
control requirements for a generic CE plant. We anticipate receipt of the
results of the CEOG's efforts by August, 1985. Any major slippage in the
CEOG's schedule could significantly impact our schedule for the performance of
the CRDR for Millstone Unit No. 2.

In accordance with Supplement I to NUREG-0737, no NRC Staff approval of this
CRDR Implementation Plan is necessary prior to the initiation of the CRDR for
Millstone Unit No. 2. However, we trust that any NRC perceived major
deficiencies in this plan will be brought to our attention in a timely manner.
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Should you have any question, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

r
W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President
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By: W. F. Fee
Executive Vice President
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